
 

REMINDER!   REMINDER!  REMINDER!   

 

 
 

 All registration for fall dual enrollment classes 

needs to be completed before August 8th. 

 If you are paying tuition, tuition must be paid by 

August 8th. 

 If you received a scholarship for your fall class, Bevill 

State will have a record of this. The PCCC 

scholarship foundation will be notified of your 

completed registration and will submit tuition 

payment. 

 If you have questions, please contact your school 

counselor or Debra Wiggins at the Pickens County 

College and Career Center at (205) 367-1230 ext. 

1125. 
 


